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Dear Friends for Life, each year we enjoy giving you a glimpse of the
new lives welcomed into the PLC Health Clinic family and share parent testi-
monials of the work we do. These are just a small representation of the
lives you help change by supporting the PLCHC. We thank our photogra-
pher, our very own Clinic Manager, Staci Yenser, for her fantastic work in
capturing the beautiful personalities of these babies, our Patient Coordina-
tor, Julie Dorsch, for the amazing job of organizing picture day and Kelly
Keysor and Whitney Webster for their help.

While 2021 did not bring quite the challenges that 2020 did, we did navi-
gate through a few unique unknowns; having our banquet virtually and
learning to lean into God in a very different way. One thing that did not
change was that we saw our supporters come through in an extraordinary
way once again regardless of their own personal struggles and obstacles.

Our support system continues to faithfully keep their eyes on Jesus and give
above and beyond what our human hearts could imagine possible. Each of
you continue to be a cornerstone of the PLCHC's financial foundation and
allow us to keep our focus where it belongs—on those we serve.

The Medical Banquet was a success once again even as a virtual event. You
were faithful to fulfill your pledges which enabled us to exceed our goal.
Moving forward to our Walk for Life just a few months ago, we were finally
able to fellowship in person once again. We embraced every minute of
time together with our supporters and watched God work through you as
He always does. Our projected goal was met and exceeded there as well.

As | write this, just over a year into this new role, | am incredibly grateful for
everything that the PLC Health Clinic continues to be able to accomplish
within our community because of you, and I'm humbled by the way our
ministry family has embraced and stood behind me with such a profound
level of support. Itis a testament to just how much you believe in the work
we do and the mission behind this ministry.

While this year was not challenge-free, we are thankful for God's mercies
that surrounded us each day. He has blessed this ministry above and be-
yond any work or vision that we could fathom. We left 2020 learning to be
adaptable, and now we leave 2021 embracing a sense of resiliency. We
look ahead to 2022 with hope and intentionality; to continue to do the
work God has called us to and to share the Good News to those we serve.

Merry Christmas and a Joyous New Year from the PLCHC staff, board of
directors, and volunteers.

In His Service,

f @ 7/ a/;;rwmzaaéa

PLC Health Clinic Executive Director

&> Van Wert Health

2022 Banguet Fundraiser—March 3rd

Our 7th Annual Medical Banquet is
scheduled for Thursday, March 3rd
at LifeHouse Church with keynote
speaker Dr. Steve Hammond. Dr.
Hammond is co-author of the book,
The Christian and Abortion: A Non-
negotiable Stance.
practicing Obstetrics and Gynecolo-

| gy in Jackson, TN for 40 years. Heis
board-certified by the American Board of Obstetricians
and Gynecologists, is a Fellow of the American College of
Obstetricians and Gynecologists, serves as Medical Direc-
tor of Clinical Research at The Jackson Clinic, and has
served as the Principal Investigator for scores of clinical
trials. During his career he has delivered over 4,000 ba-
bies. Before becoming a strong proponent of the Pro-
Life movement, Dr. Hammond performed more than 700
abortions as a resident at The Medical College of Geor-
gia. Today he passionately speaks for the Pro-Life move-
ment on the Sanctity of Life.

He has been

Our annual banquet fundraiser is by reservation only.
The banquet is free, but reservations are required. Con-
tact us soon if you're interested in attending and help us
raise the $78,000 to keep our clinic going strong in 2022!

We THANK our 2022 Banguet Sponsors!
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Indiya Alyse
born 4/30/21

“My ultrasound was definitely an exciting expe-
rience. To be able to see my baby for the first
time felt like a miracle. Julie (staff) is the most
caring individual | have had come into my life;
she listens and gives great advice for the fu-

“I'm in a group Bible study and | like
the interactions with other stay-at-
home moms that | don’t get else-
" where. It encourages me to know
that | am not alone and strengthens

my relationship with Jesus.”
’ -Lloyd’s Mom

“The Bible studies are easy to understand
and are really interesting. They helped me
realize what I’'m doing well and what not,
and what | need to be a better mom.”

ture.

-Indiya’s Mom

-Elian’s Mom
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Lloyd Ezekiel
born 3/22/21

Elian, born 8/19/21




Nevaeh Nichole
born 8/10/21

“The care we get at the PLC is amazing. The staff
here are outstanding and very welcoming. | would
recommend the PLCHC to people who are thinking
about having a baby or who are pregnant.”

-Nevaeh’s Mom

“The PLC prepared me to care for my baby by
teaching me different things to expect through-
out Easton’s milestones. They provide many
different videos full of lots of knowledge.”

-Easton’s Mom

Easton Crue
born 10/27/20

Clifford James
born 1/11/21

“The PLC staff has treated me and my child
as a family. They don’t judge and they
work with us through difficult times.”

-Clifford’s Mom




Nation Wendell
born 9/29/21

e PLC gave my family a diaper bag full of
baby boy goodies. The classes have hit home
and made me realize | wasn’t alone.”

-Nation’s Mom

“Shopping at the Baby Boutique makes me feel better
because | can get what my child needs. | feel very sup-
ported and love getting the basic needs and cute
items. The staff gives good advice to help me deal
with things.”

-Kaya’'s Mom

Kaya Riley
born 3/18/2
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Hazel Justine
born 5/5/21

“The PLC staff is always so welcomin
and positive. You never feel alone ol
neasy. The staff gives the PLC a war
atmosphere and are always there t
elp whoever needs them.”

Hazel's Mom

“My ultrasound at the PLCHC was very
simple and a pain-free experience. It
was fast, quick, and easy. | got clear
ultrasound pictures to keep.”

Keri's Baby
born 9/6/21




LIGHT FOR LIFE DONORS KEEP THE LIGHT SHINING

Our Light for Life program is comprised of individuals who faithfully give $10 or more a month which helps to replenish Baby Boutiqu
inventory, update educational materials, and keep our utility bills paid. Light for Life donors truly keep our lights shining! Donors re-
ceive a PLC baby photo magnet, which is a great prayer reminder. If you would like to become a Light for Life, please contact us! Our
2021 Light for Life Donors provided $9,650! We thank each and every one of them:

Mark & Karen Adams Adam Giessler Dennis & Brenda Rager
Melina Agler Lawrence C. Gordon Marilyn Reed
Mark & Rachell Bagley Jeff & Nanette Grace Gregory & Johnna Roberts
Darle & Linda Baker John & Jaclyn Gunsett Mike & Vicki Saylor
Cheryl Bidlack Mark & Linda Hartman Mark & Julie Schumm
Steve & Ryanne Bollenbacher Lance & Sarah Hostetler Anita Searl
Gary & Kathy Cooper Phil & Juanita Hotmire Donna Smith
Gary & Karen Corcoran Roger & Carolyn Jamieson Phillip & Susan Steinen

ale & Marcia Davies Mary E. Johns-Guthrie Rodney & Leann Stoller

John Donor Dave & Marla Kemler Thomas & Lori Stoller
lair & Arlene Dudgeon Carol Kohart Kevin & Kathy Taylor
Ray & Coleen Etzler Keith & Lorraine Langdon Jan Edwards Tinnel
Scott & Sandy Etzler Paul & Linda Lepper Glendene VanLandingham
John & Malinda Falkner Steve & Loralee Lichtensteiger Stan & Marcia Weldy
lim & Karen Feasbhy Eileen Lucier Clark & Deb Williman
Nancy Friemoth Ken & Marie Markward Mike & Marilyn Wolfcal
Randy & Cindy Gardner Gary & Kathy Pontsler

Christmas came early to the PLC as we recently purchased a new ultrasound machine! While this was needed to keep our clinic running
smoothly, it was a rather large expense. Perhaps you might consider an end-of-year donation to help offset this unexpected cost. We
were thankful for Hobie Sears of Probo Medical as he was instrumental in helping us secure the most cost-effective machine for our facil-
ity. It was a comfort to know that he works with multiple other pregnancy centers (PRCs), and that he and his wife have a heart for pro-
life agencies. Hobie writes the following:

“I have been working with PRCs and their ultrasound systems for nearly 15 years. [ help with troubleshooting ultrasound issues and also
help navigate the purchase of equipment. My focus is to be as cost-conscious as possible while still delivering quality service. Communi-
cation is a vital and constant process as | work to be sure they understand the market and assist them in
saving some money along the way.

An ultrasound machine will be perhaps the largest purchase a PRC will make. After multiple conversations
with PLC clinic staff to discuss their specific needs, | had a solid understanding and was able to recommend
a system that fit them very well and will service them into the future nicely.

My involvement in the PRC community has increased since my wife, Cami, a sonographer, took a job with
Women’s Centers of Ohio as the Ultrasound Medical Manager for all of their locations. During this time,
I've become more invoived with the national support groups for PRCs. I've spoken at several conferences
at Heartbeat and the company | work for has provided facilities and equipment for NIFLA to perform train-
ing.

We both enjoy working in the PRC community and helping them realize and understand the advantage of i

a quality ultrasound machine and how it helps with their mission.” :
Staci Yenser & Heidi Kline

Hobie Sears, Clinic Staff
Probo Medical Senior Territory Manager
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i Please fill out and return to the PLCHC to donate:

i+ -lwould like to donate $ toward the ultrasound purchase

. -Fellowship of Giving: 1 day (5900)__ 2 days (51,800)__ 1 week (53,600) __

- -lwould like to attend the 2022 Banquet___

SAIAH 11:1-2 - Your name(s):

: Address:

1 Phone:

1 EMAIL:
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i -light for Life: 510 per month__  $20 per month__ $120 one-time gift__
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